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Association of the United States Army (AUSA) North Texas – Audie Murphy Chapter to 

Attend Prestigious Recruiting Battalion Annual Training Conference Banquet 

North Texas’ nonprofit educational and professional development association honors soldiers 

 

(Dallas, TX) AUSA North Texas – Audie Murphy Chapter is proud to announce its attendance at 

the highly anticipated Recruiting Battalion Annual Training Conference Banquet on June 16, 2023. 

This esteemed event aims to bring together the Army Battalion's recruiting companies to recognize 

and honor their achievements and dedication to promoting excellence within the U.S. Army. 

 

The presence of the AUSA North Texas -Audie Murphy Chapter at the event underscores the 

nonprofit's unwavering commitment to supporting the U.S. Army and its soldiers. "We are honored 

to participate in this prestigious event, which aligns perfectly with our mission to be a voice for 

the Army and support for the soldier," says Dr. Patti G. McCoy, Capt, USAF, President of the 

AUSA North Texas – Audie Murphy Chapter. "Our involvement in the Recruiting Battalion's 

Annual Training Conference Banquet signifies our dedication to providing valuable resources and 

networking opportunities for our members and the broader military community." 

 

The Recruiting Battalion Annual Training Conference, has a rich history of bringing together an 

exclusive group of soldiers, including noncommissioned officers and officers stationed at 

recruiting stations. This year's conference promises an informative presentation by Jason Forrest, 

CEO of Forrest Performance Group. 

 

The AUSA North Texas - Audie Murphy Chapter's presence at the event will not only showcase 

the Association's commitment to fostering excellence within the U.S. Army but also contribute to 

the overall success of the event. Colonel (retired) Richard Kaniss, Executive Director and Past 

President of the AUSA North Texas – Audie Murphy Chapter, states, "Our participation in the 

conference is a testament to our dedication to the Army's mission and unwavering support for its 

soldiers and families. We look forward to engaging with the recruiters and exchanging ideas to 

help shape the future of military training and recruiting." 

 

The Lux Hotel in Arlington will host the Recruiting Battalion Annual Training Conference 

Banquet on June 16, 2023. This prestigious event anticipates welcoming over 100 attendees and 

promises an invaluable experience for all involved. 
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For more information about the AUSA North Texas – Audie Murphy Chapter, please visit 

ausanorthtexas.org or contact ntam@ausa.org 

 

### 

 

AUSA North Texas – Audie Murphy Chapter is one of 121 chapters globally of the Association 

of the U.S. Army, a private, non-profit educational professional organization that serves the 

geographic area from Mineral Wells in the west, The Red River in the North, Texarkana in the east 

and Waco to the south that supports America’s Army – Regular Army, National Guard, Reserve, 

Retired Soldiers, Government Civilians, Wounded Warriors, Veterans, concerned citizens and 

family members. For more information, visit www.ausanorthtexas.org/web. 


